
 

PORT AUTHORITY OF GUAM 
JOSE D.  LEON GUERRERO COMMERCIAL PORT 
1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201  Piti, GU 96915 
Phone: (671) 477-5931 Fax: (671) 477-2689 
Website: www.portguam.com  

NEWS RELEASE 
Fourth cruise ship of the year sailed into Guam today 
Piti, Guam, March 3, 2024: The Port Authority of Guam welcomed its fourth passenger 
vessel of the year with the arrival of the MS Asuka II this morning.  

The MS Asuka II docked at the Port Authority of Guam at 7:11 a.m. with 694 passengers 
and 507 crew members. The cruise ship will depart the port this evening at 10:00 p.m., 
giving its passengers time to explore Guam’s beauty and hospitality for the day. 

“The increase in cruise ships visiting our island this year is a boost to Guam’s tourism 
industry and highlights Guam as a premiere luxury cruise destination,” said Port Authority 
of Guam General Manager Rory J. Respicio.  

Other potential cruise ship visits to Guam this year include the MS Queen Elizabeth on 
March 21st, the Le Soleal on March 24th, the Carnival on April 8th, the Seabourn on May 
14th and September 7th, the Le Soleal on October 8th, the Carnival on October 22nd, 
and the MS Asuka II on December 30th. 
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Photo 1 cutline: The cruise ship MS Asuka II docked at the Port Authority of Guam on 
March 3, 2024. 

Photo 2 cutline: Passengers from the MS Asuka II are welcomed on the dock of the Port 
Authority of Guam before setting out to discover Guam’s beauty and hospitality.  


